
Reference:  RFP 09/2012 
REQUEST FOR TENDER

The South African Revenue Service (SARS) invites suitably qualified service providers 
(CIDB Registered 5GB or higher) to submit proposals for the refurbishment of the new 
branch for Pretoria North.

Refurbishment of the new 
branch for Pretoria North
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Reference number: RFP 09/2012
Compulsory site meeting: 17 July 2012 at 11H00
Venue: North Park Mall Ground Floor, C/o Burger & Rachael de Beer Streets, Pretoria North, 
Pretoria
Closing date and time: 03 August 2012 at 11H00

For further details please contact: SARS Tender Office
Tel: 012 422 6821/8540 Fax: 086 612 8509
Email: tenderoffice@sars.gov.za

TENDER ENQUIRIES

Bid documents are obtainable from 09 July 2012, at a non-refundable fee of R250 (two hundred and fifty rand including 
VAT) from 570 Fehrsen Street, Linton House, Ground Floor, Brooklyn Bridge, Brooklyn, Pretoria (office hours 08H00 till 16H00, 
weekdays only).

Payments for bid documents are to be made in cash during office hours at our cashier on the first floor of Hilton House and 
collected at the Tender Office on the ground floor of Linton House upon presentation of original proof of payment. Both 
buildings are at the above address. The reference for payments is RFP 09/2012 and your company name. 

The closing date for RFP 09/2012 is 11H00 on 03 August 2012 and bid responses must be placed in the tender box before 
11H00 at the main entrance of the SARS Procurement Centre, Linton House, Brooklyn Bridge, 570 Fehrsen Street, Brooklyn, 
Pretoria.

Telephonic, telegraphic, telexed, faxed, emailed and late tenders will not be accepted.

NB: Please continue to visit our website for notices, updates and date adjustments for this tender as well as all other 
tenders. For all awarded tenders please visit our website at www.sars.gov.za

SARS KK 03.07.2012


